
 

 
 

 

24 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that unfortunately all teachers that work in the Modern Foreign 
Languages Faculty will be unavailable for appointments at the upcoming Year 8 Parents’ 
Evening on Thursday 27 February 2020.  
 
You will have been notified about the sad loss of our colleague Mr John Ford recently.  
We will be attending a memorial service on the afternoon of Thursday 27 February and 
meeting with his family afterwards.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding your child’s progress in Modern Foreign 
Languages please contact Mrs Gamble, Head of Faculty through the school telephone 
switchboard or via email at pgamble@tuptonhall.derbyshire.sch.uk. 
 
There will be an opportunity to speak to all Modern Foreign Languages teachers at the 
Year 8 Options Evening on Monday 2 March at 6.00 pm.  We do hope that you can 
empathise with our decision to attend the memorial.  The teachers affected by this 
absence are Mrs Gamble, Mr Wilson, Mr Cain, Mr Soar and Miss Jones. 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding, and please do not hesitate to get in contact 
if necessary. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs P Gamble 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages Faculty 
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